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Precision Brake and Wheel Becomes a 
Power Heavy Duty Member 

Crystal Lake, Ill. – Power Heavy Duty has announced the addition of Precision Brake and Wheel as 
its newest member company.  Based in Porterville, California, Precision Brake and Wheel has 
served the central valley of California since 1954. 

Richard Witt is part of the second generation ownership of the company that specializes in 
agriculture, automotive and truck parts, as well as industrial sales. Precision Brake and Wheel 
distributes within a 40-mile radius between Fresno and Bakersfield, California providing a complete 
selection of heavy duty parts. The company has a driveline shop and also specializes in hydraulic 
products. 

“The staff at Precision Brake and Wheel offers quality and reliable service customers have come to 
rely upon for more than 60 years,” said Mark Iasiello, general manager of Power Heavy Duty. “We 
are pleased to welcome them to Power Heavy Duty.” 

For more information on Precision Brake and Wheel, visit pbwdist.com. For more information on 
Power Heavy Duty, contact info@powerheavyduty.net, or visit www.powerheavyduty.net. 
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About Power Heavy Duty 

Power Heavy Duty works to help independent distributors and service specialists of all sizes be 
competitive in today's market. From more than 200 locations across the U.S. and Canada, Power 
Heavy Duty members provide customers with quality heavy duty parts from many of the industry's 
leading manufacturers. In addition to quality parts, many Power Heavy Duty members offer quality 
repair service backed by professionals with the experience and knowledge to help get trucks back 
on the road quickly. For more information, visit www.powerheavyduty.net. 

For further product information, contact:               
Jeff Paul                                                         
Director of Marketing                                                                         
VIPAR Heavy Duty                                                                            
815-893-5965                                                   
jpaul@vipar.com 

For further PR information, contact: 
Gary McCoy 
Public Relations Director 
The Marx Group 
847-622-7228                                                 
gmccoy@themarxgrp.com 

  

 

If you would rather not receive future communications from The Marx Group, let us know by clicking here. 
The Marx Group, 2175 Francisco Blvd. East, Suite F, San Rafael, CA 94901 United States 
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